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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 80TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 3, 2007

TO: Honorable Kip Averitt, Chair, Senate Committee on Natural Resources 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB2417 by Swinford (Relating to the responsibility for and management of the fuel ethanol 
and biodiesel production incentive program.), As Engrossed

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill transfers all responsibilities, management, administration and oversight of the Fuel Ethanol 
and Biodiesel Production Incentive Program from the Economic Development and Tourism Division 
of the Office of the Governor to the Department of Agriculture. The program is currently being 
managed by the Department of Agriculture through a Memorandum of Understanding with the Office 
of the Governor, and therefore this legislation will have no fiscal impact to the State.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 301 Office of the Governor, 551 Department of Agriculture
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